
 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 

 

         November 18, 2022 

 
Dear Class of 2023 Families: 
 
 
We are excited to invite parents/guardians to our first Graduation Dinner 

and Dance parent meeting on Thursday, December 1st, at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Garden City Commons. The agenda will include an introduction and overview 

of Safe Grad along with a parent volunteer committee sign up. A brief 

description of parent volunteer duties at Safe Grad and a general timeline of 

Grad 2023 events will be discussed.   

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Howard Kowalchuk 
Principal 

 

COLLÈGE GARDEN CITY COLLEGIATE 
711 Jefferson Avenue 

Winnipeg, Manitoba    R2V 0P7 
Telephone: (204) 339-2058 / Fax: (204) 334-7252 
Homepage:  www.7oaks.org/school/gardencity 

Instagram:  college_garden_city_collegiate 
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